Msgr. John Urell

To: Ken Fineman (E-mail)
Subject: Edna Moses an”
Hello, Ken.

| have just gotten back from 10 days on the east coast and received a packet of materials from Edna Mases re: her wark
with&She mentioned in the papenwork that she was sending it to you as well.

When you have reviewed it, might you call me so that we can discuss this and see if the treatment is appropriate
(according to you?}.

| am also concerned that we haven't given an end date yet for counseling....we are still going two hours per week....every
week....and this has been going on since September 2000. My concern is that he is getting the best help he can at
$140/hour.

Thanks for your assistance with this. | really am in need of some professional direction in this case.
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